
Minutes of the Durham Kennel Club Membership Meeting 
October 18 2021  via Zoom (Final) 

President Wrath called the meeting to order at  7:11 pm. There were forty-three Club members in attendance (thirty-three full 
and ten candidate) and four guests. The Attendance Sheet is attached and considered part of these minutes.  

Minutes of the September 20 2021 Membership Meeting were approved as published  (Moser/Cicone motion) 

In his President’s Report, Mr. Wrath welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked the chairs and volunteers for successful 
agility and rally trials. Mr. Wrath reminded the members that all doors need to be locked prior to leaving the building; there 
have been a few times that the front side door has been left unlocked recently.  

There were no reports from the Corresponding or Recording Secretary.  

The Treasurer reported the Club’s cash position; details available on request. 

Jack Sappenfield, AKC Delegate, reported  that the next Delegates’ meeting will be in Orlando in December. 

Carol Rives, Membership Chair  presented applications received  for Candidate Membership from: 
1. Anthony Curtis, Chapel Hill (Whippet and Borzoi)
2. Alicia Koblansky, Chapel Hill  (Whippet and Borzoi)
3. Kathryn Daily, Durham (Brittany)
4. Bill Hall, Durham (Weimaraner)
5. David Hanselman, Durham (Australian Shepherd)

and applications for Full Membership from: 
 Susan Sheets, Durham (Golden Retriever) 

By majority vote of the membership, the applicants applying for full membership were approved.  Welcome was extended to 
all.   

COMMITTEE REPORTS:  
There were no Committee Reports 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
Nothing has changed with regard to COVID-19 protocols, and the ones issued by the Board will continue in place; masks are 
required when in the building.  

The Canine Health Vaccine Requirement for class participation discussed at the last Board and Membership meetings will be 
reviewed at the upcoming November 8th 2021 Board Meeting before moving forward.  

NEW BUSINESS: 
Requests for renting the DKC property to run FastCAT events by other clubs should be submitted to the Board.  DKC is plan-
ning on holding a FastCAT event in the first quarter of 2022.  

Brags. 

Being no additional business to come before the membership, meeting was adjourned at 7:41pm (Moser/Meloy motion) 

Attest: 

Linda C Wozniak 
Recording Secretary 
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Individuals in Attendance (via Zoom) 
Durham Kennel Club Membership Meeting October18 2021

 44 Members (33 Full Members, 11 Candidate Members)  3 Guests 

1 Brenda Adams 26 Arleen Stryshak CM Jill Elefante 

2 Sharon Albright 27 Cyndi Swanson CM Mike Elefante 

3 Ruth Barker 28 Leslie Watkins CM Nicole Greeson 

4 Paula Botkin 29 Cathy Wells CM Amy Hagy 

5 Pam Brown 30 Cathy Whitaker CM Eileen Indorato 

6 Paula Buchma 31 Dale Wisniewski CM Betsy King 

7 Susan Cicone 32 Linda Wozniak CM Cathy Lambert 

8 Amy Dean 33 Thomas Wrath CM Christina Meyers 

9 Neal Dean CM Christine Rowe 

10 Diane Divine CM Susan Sheets 

11 Stacy Garvin CM Cara Triebel 

12 Rebecca Harrison Guest Pam Blackmon 

13 Eleanor Hawkins Guest Karen Greager 

14 Gail Kanas  Guest  Kathryn Kabat 

15 Marcia McGrory 

16 Michele Meloy 

17 Adele Monroe 

18 Glenda Moser 

19 David Moser 

20 Kathy Patterson 

21 Rose Mary Pries 

22 Yvette Rivera 

23 Carol Rives 

24 Jack Sappenfield 

25 Jen Stout 
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